
School Board Workshop: June 14, 2021

Subject: BHS Scheduling Task Force Update

Presenter: Pam Miller, Director
Teaching and Learning
Mark Mischke, BHS Principal

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:
No action taken at this time. 

An additional report will be brought forward in October upon further 
development. Board action will be taken at that time. 

DESCRIPTION:
The 4x4 block schedule has been in place at Buffalo High School since the 1996-
1997 school year. It has served many students well, however, we are no longer 
able to support the continuation of the 4x4 block schedule to serve all students’ 
needs. Therefore, Buffalo High School is planning a schedule change for the 
2022-2023 school year. A task force of high school teachers, administrators and 
district office representatives has been meeting since February to gather 
information, learn from external sources, and to explore a variety of options.

At Monday’s workshop, Mark Mischke, BHS Principal, and Tracy Johnson, BHS 
Science Teacher and the BHS Scheduling Task Force co-facilitator, will provide an 
overview of the task force work and an update on the options currently being 
considered.

ATTACHMENTS:
 BHS Scheduling Task Force Update


